
Only public employees may access public manholes for
maintenance or monitoring activities. Others accessing a manhole

may be illegally dumping, which may result in the following:

	 • Clogged or overflowing sewer lines
	 • Disruption of wastewater treatment plant processes
	 • Infrastructure damage
	 • Toxic or explosive gases
	 • Harmful discharges into Lake Mead
	 • Environmental damage

Help protect our health and our environment

Stop Illegal Dumping

Celebrating 60 Years

An example of an illegal discharge is a commercial vacuum truck,
similar to the one depicted below, dumping its contents of grease

interceptors, sand/oil interceptors or septic tanks.

If you see illegal dumping
call (702) 267-2603

Illegal dumping into public manholes is most likely to occur at night and away from 
major streets. If you see a potentially unauthorized discharge, please contact

the Department of Utility Services’ Pretreatment Section at (702) 267-2603.

CityofHenderson.com


